
Residential Energy Efficiency Update 

Date: [Insert Date] 

Dear [Homeowner's Name], 

We hope this letter finds you well. We are writing to provide you with important updates 

regarding energy efficiency improvements available for your residence. As part of our 

commitment to helping homeowners reduce energy consumption and costs, we have 

implemented several new initiatives. 

Recent Updates: 

• Introduction of energy-efficient appliances with rebates up to [insert amount]. 

• Insulation upgrades available for attics and walls to minimize heat loss. 

• Smart thermostat discounts to help you optimize energy usage. 

• Home energy audits at no cost, providing tailored recommendations for improvements. 

Action Steps: 

To take advantage of these offerings, please consider the following steps: 

1. Contact our office at [insert phone number] to schedule a free energy audit. 

2. Visit our website [insert website link] for a list of energy-efficient products eligible for 

rebates. 

3. Sign up for our newsletter to stay informed on future programs and incentives. 

Thank you for your continued commitment to energy efficiency. Together, we can create a more 

sustainable future. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Your Organization] 

[Your Contact Information] 


